
COUNTY OF BORDEN )( 

         LEGAL NOTICE 

STATE OF TEXAS )( 

 

The Commissioners Court of Borden County will conduct a public hearing on September 24, 2019 

at 8:45 a.m. in the Commissioners Court Room, at the Borden County Courthouse located at 117 

East Wasson Avenue, Gail TX., 79738, to consider the proposed Borden County Budget for Fiscal 

Year 2020 as provided by Section 111.007, Local Government Code. 

Any interested person is invited to attend and present oral or written comments. 

BY ORDER OF THE BORDEN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS COURT. 

 

_________________________________ 

Ross D. Sharp 

County Judge 

Borden County 


